
 
 

 
 
Policy for Shareholder Communication with Directors  
Shareholders and interested parties wishing to communicate with the Board of Directors should send 
any communication to Corporate Secretary, Adtalem Global Education Inc., 500 W. Monroe, Suite 28, 
Chicago, IL 60661. 
 
Shareholders wishing to communicate with the Board of Directors may send their name and address 
(and the name and address of the beneficial owner, if different), and must state the form of stock 
ownership and the number of shares beneficially owned by the shareholder making the communication. 
The Corporate Secretary will compile and periodically forward such communications to the Board of 
Directors. 


